
Recovery Plan Workshop

In September 2022, Hurricane Ian 

caused significant impacts to the 

Eatonville community. Join us and 

your neighbors in learning about the 

current recovery projects and help us 

prioritize upcoming projects. We 

appreciate your input in planning the 

future and creating a vision for our 

community, while maintaining and 

enhancing Eatonville's historic 

character. 

Date: Monday, October  16
Time: 5:00 PM to 7:00 PM
Place: Denton Johnson 

  Community Center
   400 Ruffel Street
   Eatonville, FL 32751

Invites you to the 

Eatonville Community Stakeholders
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